
Welcome Back to a New School Year at Lidget Green Primary School!

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you and your families had a restful and enjoyable break. As we begin this new school year, I wanted to take a moment to
welcome you all back to Lidget Green Primary School.

We are excited to embark on another year filled with learning, discovery, and growth. Our dedicated staff have been busy
preparing to ensure that your children have the best possible experience, and we’re looking forward to seeing them thrive both
academically and personally.

Your support is invaluable to us, and together we can continue to create a positive and enriching environment for our children. We
encourage you to stay engaged with your child’s learning journey and to reach out with any questions or concerns. Open
communication between home and school is key to ensuring our pupils’ success.

2024 to 2025

This year the school will be continuing to embed our school vision “Learning together in our inclusive family” and our three school
values which are;

Inclusion- We include and treat everyone equally and value diversity.

Nurture- We support, care and keep each other safe to help everyone to grow.

Respect- We are kind and show respect to each other to build trusting relationships.

As a school we will also be focussing on the main four priorities below and more information will be made available to parents
throughout the year on these priorities.

Attendance, punctuality and uniform
If I can politely remind all parents about the importance of children being on time to school and in every day. School starts at 8.40am
and doors close at 8.50am. Information from the DFE has been sent out about the new fines which will start from September 2024.

It is also important that all pupils come to school in the correct school uniform. All staff have been briefed that if pupils come without
the correct uniform that parents will be contacted to ensure they have the correct uniform. If you require any assistance with uniform
please get in touch with the office. A full list of uniform has been sent out and is available on our school website.

Thank you for your ongoing trust and partnership. We’re looking forward to another fantastic year at Lidget Green Primary.

Best wishes,
Mrs Woffendin
Headteacher

Priority 1 To develop the Lidget Green English Curriculum.

Priority 2 To develop subject leadership.

Priority 3 To improve relationships with all stakeholders (pupils, staff, parents and the Trust).

Priority 4 To improve attendance across the whole school so that every child’s attendance is at least in line with national
statistics.




